
July 4, 2018 

Toronto and East York Community Council 
100 Queen Street West  
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 

Dear Chair and Members: 

RE: Vision Zero Recommendations from Ward Councillors 

There are still too many traffic deaths and serious injuries on our city’s streets. By 
approving, at the last meeting of City Council, additional funding of $22 million to 
accelerate in 2018 road-safety initiatives, the City of Toronto took a critical step to 
address this very problematic situation.  

City Councillors are in constant conversations with their ward’s residents and their 
area’s Transportation Services staff about road safety issues.  As the City does its 
utmost to best allocate funds to improve road safety, especially for the most vulnerable 
road users, advice from Councillors will serve that process well.  

RECOMMENDATIONS: 

1. That Toronto and East York Community  Council direct the General Manager of
Transportation Services to request that each City Councillor provide up to four
locations, including intersections, in their respective wards, for consideration so
that the Transportation Staff working on Vision Zero improvements consider them
for priority treatment.

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely,  

Mary Fragedakis 
City Councillor 
Ward 29, Toronto-Danforth 
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